
VILLAGE OF ARGYLE 
ICX ELECTION VOTING EQUIPMENT - PUBLIC TEST 

 
A Public Test of the ICX Election Voting Equipment used for the Spring Election by the Village of Argyle, is 
scheduled for: Tuesday, March 25th, 2025, at 10:00 am.  The test will be completed at the Community Building 
located at 401 East Milwaukee Street.  The public is welcome to observe. Please enter using the front door of the 
Community Building or for handicap accessibility use the Argyle Public Library entrance located on the west of the 
building by ringing the doorbell.  Thank you. 
 
Sandra Flannery  
Clerk-Treasurer 
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